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To All Members,  

Sub: Advisory - Cyber Security Alert for G20 Summit  

(1) The G20 summit is beginning tomorrow i.e., September 9, 2023, in New Delhi. The 

event, spanning two days, will witness participation from representatives of all Member 

Nations and Guest Nations.  

 

(2) This is a very prestigious and sensitive event which has been attracting the attention of 

malicious cyber threat actors with a view to impact the smooth conduct of the summit 

thus causing harm to prestige of the Nation. 

 

(3) You are advised to maintain vigil, monitoring and be aware of the health of your digital 

assets. You are required to keep in place immediate measures to be taken if a cyber 

incident occurs and report the same immediately to CERT-In (incident@cert-in.org.in ) 

and SEBI (mkt_incidents@sebi.gov.in, ciso@sebi.gov.in ). 
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